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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Texas Tech Ranch Horse Team wins third straight national title
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Texas Tech's Ranch Horse Team won its third straight team national championship and captured individual titles across all three divisions at the National Intercollegiate Ranch & Stock Horse Association national championships last month in Amarillo. The team is judged in four disciplines – cow work, reigning, ranch trail and ranch riding – with two riders in each division. “These kids are awesome,” said Coach Justin Stanton.

SPRING SPOTLIGHT

Academic, outreach leaders in Davis College Honors Banquet spotlight
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Standout students and faculty from across the Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources were honored in late April as part of its annual Honors Banquet at the McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. Sponsored by the Davis College Ag Council, the annual event featured a variety of honors, including selection of this year's overall Outstanding Davis College Student, Ty Mitchell, an animal science major from Roswell, New Mexico.

QUICKTAKE
NRM’s Jillian Smiley named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Jillian Smiley; Major: Natural Resources Management; Classification: Senior; Organization: Texas Tech Student Range Management Club; Hometown: Tyler, Texas; Month: April 2023
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
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Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success. 

COMING SOON
PSS Viticulture Certificate Program application window opens June 1
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Next fall Texas' rapidly growing grape and wine industry will have a new group of trained professionals in the pipeline, thanks to a program known as the 'Texas Tech Viticulture Certificate Program.' "We'll have a new cohort of students for the Texas Tech Viticulture Program in the fall, so it's time for potential students to start thinking about getting their applications completed," said PSS’s Kirk Williams.

 Davis College Advisory 

     Board Annual Meeting 

           Texas Tech Dairy Barn

           Thursday, Aug. 17, 2023


	

	
	“Davis College has been a truly exciting and rewarding place for me to work over the last 14 and ½ years, and I’m grateful to be able to work with so many talented and accomplished students, staff, and faculty,” Cox said. “It’s really an honor to serve in the Dean’s office, and I’m looking forward to an exciting future for the College.” During the previous 1.5 years, Cox has served as Interim Associate Dean for Academic & Student Programs, in addition to his role as a professor of habitat restoration ecology and associate chair within Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management. In his new post, Cox serves as a member of the of the Davis College senior management team, routinely coordinating with the Davis College Dean, Associate Dean for Research, and the Senior Director for Administration & Finance. He’ll be expected to create an ambitious, shared vision among students, faculty, administration and external partners that is forward looking, while building on the college’s rich history of strong undergraduate education in agriculture and natural resources. << more
AAEC’s Hudson takes on new role as Interim Associate Dean for Research
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Darren Hudson, a veteran professor, administrator and agricultural economist within the Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics, has been appointed Davis College’s Interim Associate Dean for Research, effective May 22. “I’m looking forward to his leadership and continued growth toward excellence for the research mission of Davis College,” said Davis College Dean Clint Krehbiel. 

AFS’s Crossland tapped for TAMU Outstanding Young Alumni Award
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Whitney Crossland, an assistant professor within the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, has been honored with the Texas A&M University Department of Animal Science's 2023 Outstanding Young Alumni Award. “This department built me,” Crossland said. “I owe my success to many professors for all the opportunities I was given as a student. You made me expect more from myself. It's a debt that I can never repay.”

Texas Tech Outreach & Engagement Office recognizes Davis College faculty
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The Outreach & Engagement Office has announced that a research team that includes AFS Assistant Professor Anastasia Stellato has been selected to receive a 2023 President's Emerging Engaged Scholarship Award. In other action, LA Assistant Professor Muntazar Monsur was recognized as a member of the inaugural cohort of the Texas Tech Faculty Fellows Mentoring Program in Engaged Scholarship Program.

AFS’s Johnson receives SDSU Animal Science Distinguished Alumnus Award
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Brad Johnson, an internationally recognized professor within the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, has received South Dakota State University's Department of Animal Science 2023 Distinguished Alumnus Award. The honor was presented in April at the department's annual awards program. “I am incredibly honored to receive this award,” Johnson said. “They instilled a can-do anything attitude.”

LA standout Trina shines in annual ORI Graduate Student Competition
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Nazia Afrin Trina, an international graduate student within the Department of Landscape Architecture, placed first this month in the Texas Tech University Obesity Research Institute's Graduate Student Poster Competition. The title of Trina's presentation was, “Using real fruit and vegetables and supplemental photos to understand the impact of garden intervention on preschool children's FV eating preferences.” 

AFS’s Christine Rudd receives series of national teaching, research awards
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The Department of Animal & Food Sciences’ Christine Rudd is having a good year. The doctoral candidate from New Jersey received a national North American College Teachers of Agriculture Graduate Student Teaching Award, Texas Tech’s Graduate School Student Research Support Award, and a national Animal Behavior Society Student Research Grant in early 2023.

Texas ASLA design competition spotlights Texas Tech LA students
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Standout students in the Department of Landscape Architecture recently took home two awards in the categories of general and urban design from the Texas Chapter of the American Society of Landscape Architects’ 2023 Design Competition. Among the winners were Revitalizing Red Raider Plaza (Award: Honor) Jonathan Mata, a sophomore from Midland, and Bandelier (Award: Merit) Anna Jenkins, a 2022 grad from San Antonio.

Service awards recognize longtime Davis College faculty and staff members
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Texas Tech recognized 29 outstanding Davis College faculty and staff members last month with recognition of their length of service to the university community. One particular long-term recipient – Mindy Brashears, a nationally recognized leader in food science within the Department of Animal & Food Science – stood out among the Davis College crowd for 25 years of service to the Texas Tech community.

AAEC’s Holtman brings home top thesis honors from four organizations
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Nathan Holtman, a master's graduate student from the Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics, has received four outstanding thesis awards from Texas Tech University, the Southern Agricultural Economics Association, the Western Agricultural Economics Association, and the Agricultural & Applied Economics Association. “This is an extraordinary accomplishment,” said AAEC Advisor Stephen Devadoss.

Texas Tech Plant & Soil Science students shine in 2023 Research Symposium
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Texas Tech’s Department of Plant & Soil Science launched its 2023 Plant & Soil Science Student Research Symposium this semester, featuring more than 30 oral presentations and posters from both undergraduate and graduate research scholars. Among the winners were Megan Mills, Lauren Selph, Arjun Kafle, Shivani Kathi, Lois Nwoko, Christian Stephens, Nick Wilson and Mei Gill.
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